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 The Assembly Regulated Professions Committee reports favorably 

Assembly Bill No. 4798. 

 This bill amends current law to allow teaching experience to be 

considered when an out-of-State individual applies for a license from 

the New Jersey State Board of Cosmetology and Hairstyling. The 

teaching experience would have to be acquired in a school licensed or 

otherwise approved by an agency in the other jurisdiction in order to 

apply in New Jersey. 


